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Mario Ornelas

From: Hull, Robert <Robert.Hull@kochfoods.com>
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 11:39 AM
To: Mario Ornelas
Cc: Wilds, David
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: 32-0215 / 081059 Draft Permit Review

 
*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown 
senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***  

Mario, 
Koch Foods has reviewed the draft permit and do not have any comments to provide. 
Thanks 
 
Robert Hull 
Complex Environmental Manager 
Koch Foods-Morristown  
O 423-522-2257 
C 423-353-2819 
 
 
 

From: Mario Ornelas <Mario.Ornelas@tn.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 9:34 AM 
To: Hull, Robert <Robert.Hull@kochfoods.com> 
Cc: Wilds, David <David.Wilds@kochfoods.com> 
Subject: 32-0215 / 081059 Draft Permit Review 
 
Good mor ning, Attache d is the revised draft of per mit 08105 9 and the associated e mission summary that accounts for newly agreed li mits on PM and SO2. Be fore the draft is finalized for is suance, your review is requeste d. If no response is received  
 

Good morning, 
 
Attached is the revised draft of permit 081059 and the associated emission summary that accounts for newly agreed 
limits on PM and SO2. Before the draft is finalized for issuance, your review is requested. If no response is received by 
the specified date, the draft will be considered as accepted. 
 
Once we receive a review from both the facility and the Environmental Field Office, issuance of permit 081059 can 
proceed. Please submit any comments or questions by March 26, 2023, or indicate whether additional time is required 
for review. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
   Mario Ornelas |Environmental Protection Specialist I 
   Air Pollution Control 
   Knoxville Environmental Field Office 
   3711 Middlebrook Pike Knoxville, TN 37916 
   p. (865) 403-1578   
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   Mario.Ornelas@tn.gov 
 


